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EVV PSO 2024 Onboarding Schedule and Enrollment Available on 
TMHP EVV Proprietary Systems Webpage

Background:

HHSC is notifying all program providers  and FMSAs) financial management services agencies (
that  Texas Medicaid & Healthcare Partnership  (TMHP) has published the Proprietary System 
Operator (PSO) 2024 Onboarding  schedule to the EVV Proprietary Systems webpage.

Key Details:

HHSC is  encouraging program providers and FMSAs who wish to become a PSO to submit a  
Proprietary System (PS) Request Form. The PS Request Form can be submitted at  any time. 
Refer to the Accessing the EVV Portal for Program Providers and FMSAs job  aid for more 
information.

Program  providers and FMSAs who previously provided a PS Request Form and have  
confirmed with TMHP that they are still interested in becoming a PSO, then they  are not 
required to submit an additional form. If the submitted PS Request Form  is in a “Completed” 
status in the EVV Portal, they will be given the  opportunity to onboard this calendar year (2024).

Program  providers and FMSAs should continue to check the status of their submitted  PS 
Request Form in the portal.

Email the  TMHP EVV PSO for questions.

Action:

By May 28, 2024, all MCOs must post  the information in this notice to their MCO EVV Website.

Contact:

EVVMCO@hhs.texas.gov

Type: Informational

To: MMP; STAR; STAR+PLUS; STARHEALTH; STAR_KIDS

From: EVV

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9..iSYnMwylt19E6w6k7jWN567VEKCHsIb_45XpD5FxlFI/s/2140345621/br/241884671364-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vdG1ocC5leGNlZWRsbXMuY29tL3N0dWRlbnQvY29sbGVjdGlvbi81MjE2MjkvcGF0aC81MDc5NjQvYWN0aXZpdHkvNTA4MDAwIiwiYnVsbGV0aW5faWQiOiIyMDI0MDUwMy45NDMwMTI2MSJ9.0Xe0gzWPbvogIse4VWjdpOAUhzzC8pj1Oj8i2Dzx8pQ/s/2140345621/br/241884671364-l
mailto:EVV_PSO@tmhp.com
mailto:EVVMCO@hhs.texas.gov

